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I totally support this legislation.  Our local library and school district has experienced 

total disruption due to people who wish to ban books or put them in a separate 

location identifying them as "LGBTQ" books.  We fought back and won with our 

library, but the same people managed to gain control of our school board with a 

campaign of lies and conspiracy theories fueled by "Moms for Liberty" influence.  The 

passage of this legislation would be quite helpful in pushing back efforts to replace 

curriculum and library reading material that contains any reference to gay, trans or 

sexual identity.  I urge you to vote yes for SB 1583. 


